The Gatsby Benchmarks
All schools have been given sole responsibility for their careers programme. This is based on the Gatsby benchmarks and will be evaluated on a regular basis based on these benchmarks. Under guidance from the Department for Education all schools should be working towards these benchmarks and should be fully implemented by 2020.
There are eight benchmarks have been reviewed in the development of the careers programme for Bishop Milner, these are;
1. A stable careers programme
2. Learning from career and labour market information
3. Addressing the needs of each student
4. Linking curriculum learning to careers
5. Encounters with employers and employees
6. Experiences of workplaces
7. Encounters with further and higher education
8. Personal Guidance
For further reading on these benchmarks please see links below:
· http://www.gatsby.org.uk/education/focus-areas/good-career-guidance
· https://www.careersandenterprise.co.uk/schools-colleges/understand-gatsby-benchmarks
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